Bowling Green High School

Purple Striders

Track and Field All-Comers Meet

Bowling Green High School will be hosting the following All-Comers meet on April 7th and 28th Bowling Green High School. We have a new 7 lane synthetic track (softer than asphalt and a little harder than rubber).

We would like to keep the meets to no more than 5 teams. Entries will be unlimited and there will be no charge for teams. There will be no awards given at these meets. We will use Hy-tek to score the meet and entries will need to be sent in using Hy-tek.

There will be no Pole Vault.

Concessions will be sold.

There will be a $3.00 gate fee for all spectators.
Field events will begin at 4:30 p.m. and running events at 4:45 p.m.

Girl’s events will be first.

Event files for these meets will be posted at a later date.

Please contact me if you are interested in participating in these meets or if you have any questions.

Matt Hamilton

270-535-3557; cmhamilton32@msn.com; Christopher.hamilton@bgreen.kyschools.us

